
 

 

Safety in your building 
 
06 April 2023 
 
Hindon Court, 
Wilton Road, 
Westminster, 
SW1V 1DU 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Further work to façade at Hindon Court – Wednesday 12 April 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
We’re writing to let you know that following the completion of work at your 
building we’ll be returning to seal the bricks where the scaffold ties were 
placed in order to secure the scaffolding. These were found not to be sealed to 
the required standard, so this is necessary in order to rectify this issue. 
 
The work will only take a few hours and is scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday 12 April immediately following the Easter Bank Holiday. We’ll be 
using abseilers, but this will only affect those apartments which face onto 
Wilton Road as listed below. 
 

• Level 2 – F1 

• Level 3 – F14 

• Level 4 – F16 

• Level 5 – F26 

• Level 6 – F28 

• Level 7 – F30 

• Level 8 – F35 
 

Abseilers may pass your window so please bear this in mind if you’re in your apartment during this 
work. This will conclude all the work required at Hindon Court regarding the cladding. We apologise 
for any inconvenience, and we thank you for all your patience and understanding during the project.  
 
We’re chasing a copy of the EWS1 and we hope to be in receipt of this soon as we are advised that it 
is being peer reviewed by the chartered fire engineer. We will write to you further once we have 
received confirmation advising this has been loaded on to Network Homes website and also the FIA 
Portal. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter break and should you have any questions please contact 
BuildingSafetyTeam@networkhomes.org.uk or customer service 0300 373 3000 or 
customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk Please note that the office will be closed on both Good 
Friday and Easter Monday, but the telephone number above can still be used in an emergency. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Raj Gandecha,  
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 

A summary of this letter 
Additional work to seal 
brickwork on your building 
will take place on 12 April.  
 
This will be the last bit of 
work on the cladding 
project.  
 
We are still chasing EWS1 
forms. 
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